
 

Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

3. PROPOSED CHANGES TO SPEED LIMITS 
 
 The Board received a report on the consultation process and procedures for amending the relevant 

schedule in the Council’s Traffic and Parking Bylaw for creating new speed limits. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. To support the recommended changes to speed limits on roads in the Board’s area. 
 
 3. That staff report back to the Board regarding enforcement on Lower Styx Road and 

Turners Road, lowering the speed limit on Cavendish Road to 60km, and repainting of the cycle 
lane on Marshland Road from Lower Styx Road to the QEII roundabout. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decison 


